
 

 
 

Hello Student Princes! 
 
We hope that your summer is going swimmingly and we can’t wait to see you in the fall. 
 
We wanted to provide some information about the Welcome Week Hocking Hills trip for the 
HYPE First Year Common Experience (FYCE). You will go on an overnight to Hocking Hills State 
Park as part of Welcome Week with select upperclass students, faculty, and staff. There are two 
campsites that we will be staying at: Camp Akita and Camp Otterbein. When Checklist 3 opens 
on the New Student Checklist, you’ll have the opportunity to pick your FYCE activity- there are 
lots of fun activities to choose from, such as a guided hike of Old Man’s Cave, off-road Segway 
tours, zip-lining, and so much more!  
  
You can find a packing list here. Email hype@heidelberg.edu if you have any questions. We 
hope you are hyped! 
  
See you in 60 days! 
#BergHYPE 
 

 

Summer Contact List 
Owen Center: 419.448.2301 Fall schedule building 
Orientation: 419.448.2207       Oasis Login 
Financial Aid: 419.448.2293 FAFSA, scholarships, loans 
Business Office: 419.448.2000 Billing, payment plans 
Registrar: 419.448.2090 Transcripts, AP score submission 
 

http://www.campakita.org/pages/about_us.aspx
http://www.westohiocamps.com/camp/otterbein
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_V63dyDd6HaaFJ6XzBKcFZPSFU/view?usp=sharing
mailto:hype@heidelberg.edu
https://poseidon.heidelberg.edu:4442/dad_PROD/twbkwbis.P_GenMenu?name=homepage

